
 

  

 

PUBLIC INFORMATION NOTICE #3 

FOR THE CONSTRUCTION OF THE 

930 ZONE RECYCLED WATER PIPELINE 

EN13023 

 

DATE: May 14, 2013 

 

Dear Resident/Business Owner: 

 

The Inland Empire Utilities Agency’s (IEUA) contractor will be conducting exploratory digging at various locations 

along the pipeline alignment to better locate and identify existing utilities.   

 

LOCATIONS:   The alignment begins at Monte Vista Avenue and Chino Hills Pkwy in Chino travel along the flood 

control channel, under Ramona Avenue, continuing along the channel under Highway 71 where it will exit the 

channel at Eucalyptus and Pipeline.  Traveling west on Eucalyptus Avenue, down Bluebell Drive onto Daisy Drive 

where it will go along the flood control channel, and exit at Peyton Drive and Eucalyptus Avenue.  The pipeline 

will connect to an existing recycled water pipeline under Peyton Drive. 

 

DATES: May 15, 2013 thru May 31, 2013 

HOURS:     7:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. Monday – Friday Along Flood Control Channel 

HOURS:     8:30 a.m. – 1:30 p.m. Monday – Friday On Eucalyptus Ave 

HOURS:  8:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. Monday – Friday On Bluebell Drive and Daisy Drive 

 

POSSIBLE IMPACTS:    Traffic delays may occur.  There will be NO utility service interruptions.  

RESIDENT AND BUSINESS’ ACTIONS:  Safety is our main concern and we ask for your assistance during this 

project by keeping children and pets away from work areas and observing all “No Parking” signs.   

 

Benefiting the residents and businesses of Chino Hills and Chino, this project will provide recycled water as 

an additional source of water for landscape irrigation use and groundwater recharge.   This project will save 

approximately 90 million-gallons per year of drinking water, while helping to drought proof IEUA’s service 

area, help to keep the cost of water low, and provide a reliable source of alternative water.   Funding for this 

project has been provided in full or in part through an agreement with the State Water Resources Control Board and 

the Environmental Protection Agency.  The contents of this document do not necessarily reflect the views and policies 

of either the State Water Resources Control Board or the Environmental Protection Agency, nor does mention of trade 

names or commercial products constitute endorsement or recommendation for use.  (Gov. Code § 7550, 40 CFR § 

31.20.) 

 

If you have any questions about the construction project or wish to receive weekly e-mail updates, please 

contact Michelle O’Brien at 909-993-1501.  For construction updates, please visit www.ieua.org.  The City 

of Chino Hills website at www.chinohills.org will also provide you with a link to IEUA’s website.  

http://www.ieua.org/
http://www.chinohills.org/

